
 

 
THE LONDON NAUTICAL SCHOOL 

61  STAMFORD STREET,  LONDON  SE1 9NA 
TELEPHONE:   020 7928 6801 EMAIL: adminteam@lns.org.uk 

Dear Pupils and Families,  
 
As the end of the school year comes I am writing to you regarding details for A-Level and GCSE 
Results Days.  
 
A-Level Results Day 
 
For students who undertook A Levels and Vocational Courses for the last two Years the results will 
be available for collection from 8am on Thursday 13th August. For students who are unable to come 
in to collect your result and would rather it emailed or posted home, can you please email the exams 
officer, Mrs Latham ​mlatham@lns.org.uk​.  
 
GCSE Results Day  
 
For students who undertook a GCSE in English, Maths or any other subject results will be available 
for collection from 9:30am on Thursday 20th August. Again for students who are unable to come in 
to collect your result and would rather it emailed or posted home, can you please email the exams 
officer, Mrs Latham ​mlatham@lns.org.uk​. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to again thank all students and parents for their support over the last two 
years, it has not been the ending that any of us envisaged but we hope to be able to bring us all 
together at a time when suitable to do so to celebrate and congratulate a truly remarkable set of 
young people.  
 
I hope you all have a restful and enjoyable summer and look forward to seeing you on results day 
 
If you have any questions at all please do not hesitate to contact me ​mknight@lns.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr Knight  
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